From: Andrea Telli [mailto:atelli@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, June 06, 2016 11:50 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Be Our Guest - ULI Chicago Vision Awards

Hi Steve,

I did attend the ULI Vision awards on behalf of the Library and once again … we won an award for our Chinatown Branch in the category of public investment! Attached is information regarding the awards, FYI: http://chicago.uli.org/events/vision-awards/vision-awards-winners/
Thanks,

Andrea.

